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This incredible monument has existed for many centuries and attracts many visitors to see
it, helping the economy of the area and ultimately the UK.
Monuments such as this should be preserved and protected.  Building the current planned
road system can only harm and possibly eventually
destroy such edifices owing to pollution from traffic (vibrations, fumes etc. etc.).

The increased cost of providing a road system that will not harm Stonehenge should NOT
be taken into account.  With increasing population, and need
to provide work and food for the nation, too many of our treasured artifacts and
monuments are being irreparably damaged.  Damaging Stonehenge
would be a step too far.

Please consider a better layout that will not have any detrimental effects on Stonehenge
and its environment.

Thank you.
-- 
Patricia Handslip




